
 Tel: 020 7207 1807 

E-mail: office@friars.southwark.sch.uk 

Web: www.friarsprimaryschool.com 

Dear Parents, 
 

Eid: 

Our Muslim staff, families and friends are coming to the end of the month of 

Ramadan and will be celebrating Eid next week (possibly Friday 15th or Saturday 

16th). We would like to wish them all Eid Mubarak! 
 

Arts week: 

Next week we will be having our arts week. This will consist of the children hav-

ing a magic performance on the Monday and each class producing their own 

surrealist art work inspired by “The Little Prince” by Antoine de Saint Exupery . 

The music/dance performance on Friday afternoon at 2pm that parents are 

welcome to attend may have to be postponed as it will possibly be Eid on 

that day and lots of children will be absent. In addition we have been using 

“The Little Prince” to inspire each class painting the hoardings around the new 

building development. They have started to appear this week and already look 

amazing! The link to the Little Prince comes from Guillaume Brocart, one of our 

parents, who works for Montblanc. Every child in the school will be given a copy 

of this amazing book on the day of the performance courtesy of Montblanc. 
 

Wick Court: 

The children and staff have returned home from Wick Court today, exhausted 

but happy. We have been keeping the parents informed about their progress 

through the week and there are lots of photos to look at on the news section of 

the website. We must thank Miss Wratten, Miss Bridges, Miss Howes and Kenny 

for doing such a good job of looking after the children this week. 
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New items in red 
Week beginning 11th June—Arts week; Y1 

phonics screening; Y6 start swimming 

Tuesday 12th June—road safety workshop for 

Y1/2  

Wednesday 13th June—Y3 to S. London art gal-

lery; Y5/6 to rounders tournament at Burgess Park 

Thursday 14th June—Netball match after school 

at GMH park 

Friday 15th June—arts week performance 2pm 

Wednesday 20th June—Parent coffee morning 

Thursday 21st June—Y4 to S. London art gallery; 

Netball match after school at GMH park 

Tuesday 26th June—Y2 multiskills tournament 

at Peckham Rye park; Y5 to Museum of London 

Thursday 28th June—Parent open morning 

Friday 29th June—Y2 to Blackfriars settlement 

for “all together now” singing project 

Wednesday July 4th—EYFS to Littlehampton 

Week beginning 9th July—Health week 

Tuesday 10th July—School nurse to do hygiene 

sessions for Y5 and 6 

Wednesday 11th July—Sports day (at GMH 

park) 

Friday 13th July—end of year reports out to par-

ents 

Week beginning 16th July—Y5 bikeability 

course 

Monday 16th July—Y6 to Kidzania 

Tuesday 17th July—Y2 to Mercato Metropoli-

tano 

Wednesday 18th July—Y6 production and grad-

uation (7pm); Y2 to Mercato Metropolitano; EYFS 

open evening for new parents 3:30—4:15 

Friday 20th July—last day of the school year. Y6  

home at 12 noon. Rest of school home at 2pm 

Growth mindset thought for the week: 

Children’s learning at Friars:  

To tie in with 

their mural and 

work on “The 

Little Prince”, Y3 

have been learn-

ing about foxes. 

They did some 

excellent science 

work about adap-

tation and also 

some beautiful  

sketches. 

 



  Assembly theme / on our return: 

                                                                                Arts weekArts weekArts weekArts week    

       

 Class ATTENDANCE 

1st 6 98.6% 

2nd 1 96.39% 

3rd 3 95.2% 

4th 5 94.33% 

5th R 93.33% 

6th 2 91.87% 

7th 4 84.71% 

 Class  ON TIME 

1st 6 98.95% 

2nd 1 97.59% 

3rd 4 97.08% 

4th 5 96.81% 

5th R 96.3% 

6th 3 95.94% 

7th 2 94.67% 

EYFS/KS1 

Year One 

Bailey Scott-Rochester 

for always being a positive member of the class 

& working exceptionally hard in Literacy & Phon-

ics. 

Well Done 

Commitment to keeping children safe:  

Paper copies of our safeguarding policy are available for parents from the school office. It is also posted on the 

policies section of the website. 

KS2 

Year Three 

     Levi Adjei 

for  a wonderful piece of writing based on our 

book ‘Escape from Pompeii’. 

Well Done 


